
 

 

Request for Tender 

RFT 09-2023 Kalbarri Sewer Mains Extension AGRN965 

The Shire of Northampton invites tenders for Kalbarri Sewer Mains Extension (AGRN965) to support 

a proposed Temporary Workers Accommodation Facility at Anchorage Road, Kalbarri, being 

constructed as part of the Disaster Recovery works resulting from Severe Tropical Cyclone Seroja.  

TENDER DOCUMENTS can be obtained from the Shire website at www.northampton.wa.gov.au or 

by e-mail request to andrew.campbell@northampton.wa.gov.au. NO OTHER FORMAT OF 

SUBMISSION WILL BE ACCEPTED 

FURTHER TENDER INFORMATION can be obtained by contacting Antoinette Krause (GHD) by 

email at antoinette.krause@ghd.com or by telephone on (08) 9920 9403. 

The Shire of Northampton is not bound to accept the lowest or any tender. Canvassing of Councillors, 

Shire Officers or the principal consultant, GHD will disqualify any tender. Late tenders will not be 

accepted. 

Tenders close is 5.00PM (AWST) 3 June 2024. Each tender submission must be clearly marked 

noting its full title (including tender number) with tender submissions emailed to 

andrew.campbell@northampton.wa.gov.au or delivered to the Shire office at 199 Hampton Road, 

Northampton or posted to the Shire of Northampton, PO Box 61, Northampton WA, 6535. 

Andrew Campbell 

Chief Executive Officer 
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